
 

CITY OF POCOMOKE CITY 
Architectural / Engineering Design Services – “Family Life Center” 

RFP No.: PC-2026-01 

Addendum No. 1 

Date: August 19, 2025 

This Addendum is issued to all prospective offerors in response to questions received by the 

deadline. This addendum is hereby made part of the RFP and shall be included in the scope of 

work. 

Question 1: 

Is the Town looking for complete construction documents, including mechanical, electrical, 

plumbing, and structural engineering, or are you all looking for design drawings (including 

dimensions and material specifications, but without the full engineering) to be used for the 

grant application? 

Response 1: 

The City of Pocomoke City is seeking complete construction documents as part of this 

solicitation. This includes architectural, mechanical, electrical, plumbing, and structural 

engineering. The selected firm will be responsible for developing a full set of coordinated 

construction drawings and specifications suitable for bidding and construction. These 

documents will not only support the City’s Community Development Block Grant application but 

will also serve as the final construction package for use in future phases. 

Acknowledgement of Addendum 

Offerors must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by including it with their proposal 

submission. 

Issued by: 

City of Pocomoke City 

Attn: Melinda Stafford 

MStafford@PocomokeMd.gov 


